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Dates for your Diary 

February Half Term Holiday 

School closes on 14th February 
2025 

School reopens 24th February 
2025 

 

Year 1 Phonics Screening 
Workshop 

Wednesday 26th February at 
8.50am 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Miss Mirza 

 

Here we are at the end of our first half term in 2025. 
There is so much to celebrate over the last six weeks. 
One of my favourite things has been Art Week that 
took place earlier in the term. School looks fantastic 

when you look around the breadth of artists that have 
been studied. There are some excellent pieces of art on 
display—from individual to whole classes pieces of art 
that showcase the artistic talent we have at Deepdale.  

 

To add to the talents we have at Deepdale, our 
sporting achievements have continued to grow! There 
are teams for sports including football, curling, mini 
skills and many more. Well done to all who have 

represented school and thank you to Mr. Mac and Mr. 
Catlow for the training they provide!  

 

Most importantly, it has been amazing to see the 
learning that has taken place this half term. Children 

from across the school have continued to develop in all 
aspects of the curriculum and everyone has something 

to be proud of! 
 

Miss Mirza  

Headteacher: Miss N Mirza ●  01772 795586 ●   

www.deepdalecommunityprimary.co.uk ●  parents@deepdale.lancs.sch.uk  ●  

@DeepdalePrimary ●  



Pupil Premium and Free 
School Meals 

 

If you think your child might be 
eligible for pupil premium and 
have not already registered, 

please click the link below. The 
holiday vouchers can only be 
issued to children who are 

registered.  
CLICK HERE 

This Week 

1st— Sharks 98.8% 

2nd –Kingfishers 98.3% 

3rd– Rockets 98.1% 

Leave in Term Time 

Please remember that school are unable to authorise holidays or any other 
leave during term time.  The law requires children to be at school as much 
as possible. Please try to ensure that any visits abroad are made during the 
school holidays, being absent from school during term time may result in 

Lancashire County Council issuing fines or initiating prosecutions.  

Headlice 
Please can we request parents regularly check for and treat any 
presence of head lice. Contrary to popular belief lice prefer short 

clean hair to either dirty or long hair. Ensure you check the 
whole head in particular the hairline, behind the ears and in the 
nape of the neck. If you find anything please check all the other 
members of the family and seek advice from you pharmacist.  

 

Year 6 Booster Classes   

Booster Classes for the children in    
Year 6 started will run from            
3.15 – 4.00pm starting from Monday 
20th January Please remind your child 
about Booster Classes. Please ensure 
that your child is collected from school 
at 4.00pm by a  responsible adult  

https://my.apps.lancashire.gov.uk/w/webpage/request?form=apply_for_free_school_meals_and_pupil_premium













